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WM - 15 01/2014

SALES & TECHNICAL INFORMATION 

ABS FIT UP AND COMMISIONING

It has come to our attention that ABS systems, for both trucks and trailers, are still entering service 

without the correct startup procedure being carried out.

It is a requirement for all WABCO ABS or ABS based systems (EBS) to have the correct startup (End-Of-Line) 

procedure carried out before the vehicle enters service. This is particularly relevant when retrofits of systems such 

as Traction Control, or Roll Stability Control, are carried out.

Failure to carry out the EOL procedure can lead to vehicles being put into service with a partially, or completely, non-

functioning ABS capability. The driver may have no indication that this is the case, until an emergency braking action 

is called for.

A recent instance in Australia led to a fleet grounding vehicles involved in fuel haulage, solely due to the fact that the 

workshop involved in the retrofit of RSC failed to follow the instructions provided, and did not carry out an EOL. The 

error made in installation resulted in a multi-trailer combination coming to a complete stop halfway through an

intersection on a highway with a 80km/h speed limit.

A complete startup procedure is included in the appropriate Diagnostic Software for all current ABS systems 

available. This software will allow a printed copy of the startup procedure to be made, which can then be filed with 

the appropriate vehicle documents.

As a supplier and/or installer of these systems, this information can also be useful for any warranty issues which 

may arise. The report includes date of commissioning.

If there is anything unclear about the above, please contact WABCO Technical on 03 8541 7000 and we will 

assist you


